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Acklin, Tim

From: alarrylee@charter.net
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 9:02 AM
To: Acklin, Tim
Subject: South Branch Library

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Tim, 
We support saving the library. I grew up a block from the library in the 50's and I can't support tearing a building such as 
this down. Thank you for your work on preserving the building. I cannot attend the meeting but wish to support its' 
preservation.  
Donna and Larry Lee 
608-788-0225 
N1962 Orchard Valley Drive 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
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